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Waverley Underpass

For additional information 
please contact Lea Hastie, Dillon 
Consulting Ltd, lhastie@dillon.ca, 
204-453-2301 or visit:

 www.winnipeg.ca/waverleyunderpass
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Spring is here and the next phase in the 
construction of the Waverley Underpass will begin 
shortly. 

Preliminary Works Completed

Preliminary underground works occurring during 
the Winter and Spring of 2017 are substantially 
complete. These include:
•	 Installation of construction fencing 
•	 Installation of land drainage pipes on Waverley

Detour and Road Construction

Between the Spring and Fall of 2017 several 
portions of the project will be under construction. 
These include:

•	 Road and rail detours

•	 Intersection improvements at Grant & Waverley 
and Wilkes & Waverley

•	 Rehabilitation of Waverley between Mathers 
and Grant

The road and rail detours will be completed and 
open to traffic in the Fall of 2017. Please note that 
temporary lane and sidewalk closures will occur 
during construction of the Waverley Underpass 
project. 
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